

9 June 2015

Queenstown Lakes District Council Private Bag 50072 Queenstown

By email Stewart Burns Cc Jane Robertson

## **Dear Stewart**

Please find attached Queenstown Airport's Statement of Intent which has incorporated the suggestions from the last Council meeting dated 26 February 2015, and shows changes to text from the previous draft highlighted in yellow.

The financial forecast has also been updated in line with our business forecasts to reflect our current thinking on performance.

A clean copy of the SOI is also attached.

Yours sincerely

Scott Paterson
Chief Executive Officer
Occupatown Airport Corporation

**Queenstown Airport Corporation Limited**